Welcome to the Ruhr Metropolis from 07 to 09 September 2018

Registration form

Please complete and return by email to Servas-Ruhrgebiet@gmx.de no later than 30 April 2018
As you will be staying with Servas hosts, Servas travellers from other countries will require a valid LoI. This also applies to guests from Germany who are only travellers and not Servas hosts. You can send the LoI by email together with the registration form (e.g. as a PDF file) or if you do not yet have a new LoI, you can send it in later.

	
	Number of people
	

	
	Name, first name*
	

	
	Country
	

	
	Street house number
	

	
	Postcode, place
	

	
	Email address
	

	
	Telephone (landline)
	

	
	Telephone (mobile)
	

	
	Coming by car, train, plane


	

	
	Would like to stay longer, before, after, maybe date
	

	
	If possible I would like to share a room with:
	

	
	Languages
	

	
	Dietary requirements


	

	
	Allergies


	

	
	Mobility problems
	

	
	Other wishes, ideas, etc.


	


* Please enter other names here (maybe also whether children will be coming with you):

1.

2.

3.

.

.
